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Rotary showcase replaced by Service Project Center (SPC) 

Rotary Showcase, where our members post their service ideas and successes and 

find project partners, is getting a major upgrade that will help you track both your 

service projects and your progress toward service goals.  

In the coming weeks, Rotary Showcase will be retired and will be replaced by the 

Service Project Center, a dynamic and feature-rich hub for all service projects.  

It will work faster, offer streamlined processes, and give you better project 

management tools. 

All previously entered projects will move to the new platform! 

Learn more:  https://bit.ly/4fFNReB  
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